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Making decisions in life is crucial for professional success. As for me, the public health field is
the perfect place for me. This essay examines the factors that persuaded me to apply for the Dr.
Becky J. Smith Scholarship from the Foundation for the Advancement of Health Education.

To date, obtaining a Bachelor of Science in Public Health degree in May 2024 represents
my most noteworthy accomplishment. Thanks to this program, I am better prepared for future
work in healthcare facilities and implementation progress. It also provides several other options,
like further pursuing my public health studies. My study has enhanced my ability to learn, which
will help me in my future pursuit of lifelong learning. Classes and university settings have
allowed me to find new ways to improve my life by learning things that will help me in my
future job. I can apply my newfound expertise, knowledge, and abilities to my work
environment. Various factors, including culturally, gender-relevant, racially relevant, and
ethnically appropriate public health practice, are also promoted by my Bachelor of Science in
Public Health degree.

My goal in becoming a public health advocate and provider is to inspire and help
communities worldwide by providing health education and giving back. I believe that individuals
can only effect conscious change in society's health and healthcare policies and better understand
how similar all people are, regardless of their gender, race, or culture, through equitable policies,
interventions, and education. By helping me pay for a college education that will provide me
with the foundation of knowledge and thinking I need to continue in the public health field, this
scholarship will enable me to take the first step toward my dreams.
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